April 6, 1977

Mrs. Mary Bedrosian

129 Lexinhton Avenue

New York, Hew York 10016

Dear Mrs. Bedrosian:

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt No. 26374 is enclosed.

Yours sinceraly,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure

vb



